The Noxubee County Board of Supervisors hereby gives notice of its intent to accept sealed health insurance proposals, which will be received until 10:00 a.m., August 1, 2022 at 505 Jefferson Street, in accordance with the specifications and procedures available with the Noxubee County Board of Supervisors. To receive a proposal packet, contact Joyce Wooten at 662-726-6047.  Eight (8) copies of the proposal shall be enclosed in an envelope clearly labeled with the words “Insurance Proposal”.
